
1

Askin, Tim

From: Nick Burris <nick@gabordesignbuild.com>
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 3:16 PM
To: Askin, Tim; Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Megan Brem; Tara Blakely; Patrick Walter
Subject: 2104 E. Lafayette Place, Milwaukee, WI 53202

Tim, 
The homeowner would like to withdraw their application for the HPC Certificate of Appropriateness Meeting on August 
2nd. 
 
Please confirm you have received this email. 
 
Thanks, 
 

 

Nick Burris, AIA 
Sr. Sales & Design Associate 

 

Office: 262-437-2100 x124 
Cell Phone: 414-405-2562  
 

 


